
Federal Gold Line funds expected 

Rodriguez, Jane 

From: haderlein@earthlink.net 

Sent: Wednesday, November 28,2007 7: 10 AM 

To; Rodriguez, Jane 

Subject: Pasadenastar-News: Federal Gold Line funds expected 

Thls article link was rnalled to you by: haderlein@earthlink.net 
The sender included the fol low~ng message: 

Please agendize the following on an upcoming Council agenda, perhaps the December 17 meeting. Information I tem: 
Update on the City's efforts to assist in securing $80 million to extend the Gold Line. 

Federal Gold Llne funds expected - By Fred Ortega, Staff Wrlter 

PASADENA - Congress members said Tuesday they expect to secure about $320 million in federal funding for the first 
phase of the Gold Line extension - as long as state and local officials can come up with the remaining $80 million. View 
Full Story 
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